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Dear Dr Rossler

Response to Decision 40 COM 7A.31 on Liverpool Maritime Mercantile City (C1150)

In respect of the above my officers have been working with our Government to formally support the response from the State Party to the decision from the Committee. However, I considered the matter to be so important that I wanted to respond directly to you in my capacity as Elected Mayor for the City. 

Whilst I am very disappointed with the decision made by the World Heritage Committee, I can confirm that Liverpool City Council will meet the requirements set out to address the various recommendations in the Committee decision.

Our City recognises that the World Heritage Site (WHS) is important on account of its Outstanding Universal Value and in contributing to the regeneration, visitor economy and local sense of pride in Liverpool and I am therefore committed to the protection of the WHS to ensure that its unique cultural heritage is respected, promoted and properly conserved.  Indeed the City’s overarching aim of policy is to provide guidance for protecting and enhancing the unique heritage we have in our city - especially the Outstanding Universal Value of the Liverpool Maritime Mercantile City World Heritage Site - whilst encouraging investment and development which secures a healthy, vibrant city and supports the continuing growth of the city’s economy. 

On that basis, I must stress that this City is unable to accede to the Committee’s request to limit the granting of all planning permissions in the City.  I do not believe this weakens our commitment to the World Heritage Site, but instead ensures we have an economy that can afford to protect it.

The State Party has made an offer, which I would also like to extend personally, to any member of the World Heritage Committee to visit Liverpool and see first-hand the great work we are doing within our historic environment, and particularly the WHS.  I am confident that, in-situ, you will be reassured by our City’s excellent track record with heritage, giving the committee an insight to our genuine commitment towards the WHS.
Very Best Wishes
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Joe Anderson 
Mayor of Liverpool












